
We are excited to announce that the Posy Krehbiel Breast Care 
Center will relocate to the new Northwestern Medicine  
Lake Forest Hospital in March.

We Are Moving 
on March 5!

Beginning March 5, all screenings, diagnostic 
mammograms and treatment will take place 
in our new, state-of-the-art hospital at 1000 
North Westmoreland Road. (See map on back.)

Our new space will feature 3D mammography 
capabilities on all units as well as an expanded 
schedule for automated breast ultrasound. 
Our bone density unit will include Pediatric  
as well as Whole Body Composition protocols 
to better serve all our patients’ needs. 

What will remain the same in the new space 
is our caring, compassionate and experienced 
staff whom you have come to know and trust 
for your breast health needs.

We look forward to continuing your  
screenings and personalized care in our 
exceptional new home! 

To learn more or schedule your  
mammogram, please call 847.535.8000. 
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New Lake Forest Hospital
Main Entrance 

1000 North Westmoreland Road

Current Lake Forest Hospital

Please enter the new hospital via the Main Entrance at 1000 North Westmoreland Road. Both valet and self-parking  
options are available.


